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Dear Superintendent Baker, 

 

The Walton-Verona Independent Schools’ certified personnel evaluation plan (CEP), approved by the 
local board of education on May 28th, 2020 has been reviewed and meets the requirements of KRS 
156.557 and 704 KAR 3:370. The CEP is hereby approved by the Kentucky Department of Education 
as of June 10th, 2020. 

KDE commends your district for the continued efforts to provide an evaluation system that promotes 
professional growth among staff, improves classroom instruction, and contributes to student 
success.   

If you require any assistance, please contact Todd Davis in the Division of Educator Licensure and 
Quality at KDECEP@education.ky.gov 502 564-4606. 

Sincerely,  

 

       Rob Akers 

       Associate Commissioner 
       Office of Educator Licensure & Effectiveness  
       Kentucky Department of Education 
       300 Sower Blvd—5th Floor 
       Frankfort, KY 40601 
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